January 9, 2012
Ronald Bohannan, P.E.
Tierra West, LLC

5571 Midway Park Place NE

Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:
The Boulders Phase 1 Subdivision Grading Plan Certification
Engineer’s Stamp date 5-6-11 (B11/D001B)

Certification date 12-30-11
Dear Mr. Bohannan,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-3-11, the above referenced Certification is approved for Building Permits on Lots 70, 71, 74 and 75.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

Copy:
e-mail
